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BIRMINGHAM, Ala., March 24, 2017 /PRNewswire/ -- HealthSouth Corporation (NYSE: HLS) will hold its annual
meeting of stockholders at 11 a.m. CT, on Thursday, May 4, 2017, at its corporate headquarters, 3660
Grandview Parkway in Birmingham, Alabama.

HealthSouth stockholders are invited to attend the annual meeting. Stockholders and other interested parties
may listen to a live audio webcast of the annual meeting, which will be available at
http://investor.healthsouth.com by clicking on an available link. The webcast will be archived for replay purposes
following the meeting.

Please note that stockholders planning to attend the meeting will be asked to present valid picture
identification, such as a driver's license or passport. Reporters planning to attend are requested to pre-register
with Casey Lassiter by calling 205 969-6176 or emailing casey.lassiter@healthsouth.com no later than
Thursday, April 27, 2017.

About HealthSouth 
HealthSouth is one of the nation's largest providers of post-acute healthcare services, offering both facility-
based and home-based post-acute services in 35 states and Puerto Rico through its network of inpatient
rehabilitation hospitals, home health agencies, and hospice agencies. HealthSouth can be found on the web at
www.healthsouth.com.

Media Contact: 
Casey Lassiter, 205 447-6410 
casey.lassiter@healthsouth.com

Investor Relations Contact: 
Crissy Carlisle, 205 970-5860 
crissy.carlisle@healthsouth.com
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